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ADVISORY

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

The DENR has been selected as one of the government agencies to patticipate in the
research of the Departiment of Health - National Research Council of the Philippines on Access
to Primary Care Facilities and Services of Government Employees and their Immediate
Family. The research aims to determine policy recommendations on access to primary care
facilities and services of government employees and their family members.

DENR officials, employees, persons hired under Job Order and Contract of service are

encouraged to participate and answer the survey until March 24, 2023, via the following link
or QR code/link:

https:/tinyurk.com/DOHNRCPResearch2022

Should you have any related questions and/or clarifications, you may contact the
DENR Medical Unit at VOIP 1178 or telephone no. (02) 89279920.

For information and guidance.

Mmoo
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
OIC Director, Human Resource Development Service
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